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Mix-3 Basketball 

Mix-3 Basketball went very well in Levelock.  The school and community did an outstanding job 

hosting the event and providing a fun environment for the students perform in.  Below are the 

results from the tournament. 

Bracket 
Basketball Tournament 2018-2019 

PTH        

Game1 PTH      

Bye       

 Game 5 PTH     

Lev 2       

Game 2 IGI/BAY      

IGI/BAY       

  Game 11   PTH  

PIP/KOK/PVL       

Game 3 LEV 1      

LEV 1       

 Game 6 LEV 1     

Bye     Game 14 PTH 

Game 4 NON    Championship  

NON       

  L6 NON  L9 LEV 1   

 L1 Bye Game9   NON    

 Game 7 Lev 2  Game13  IGI/BAY  

 L2 Lev 2      

   Game12  IGI/BAY   

 L3PIP/KOK/PVL      

 Game 8 PIP/KOK/PVL     



 L4 Bye Game10  IGI/BAY    

  L5 IGI/BAY     

Awards 
Basketball Tournament 2018-2019 

 

All-Tourney Girls All-Tourney Boys 

1 Ashley Wilson 1 Aiden Wassillie 

2 Kaleigh Neketa 2 Kelsin Corbin 

3 Erica Aaberg 3 Severin Shangin 

4 Kiara Nelson 4 John Washington 

 
 

Good Sportsmanship Girls Good Sportsmanship Boys 

1 Kiara Nelson 1 Kelsin Corbin 

2 Nyssa Tallekpalek 2 Severin Shangin 

3 Karina Jeffries 3 Dylan Intagliata 

 
Good Sportsmanship TEAM - Nondalton 
Freethrow Girls - Ashley Wilson      
Freethrow Boys - John Washington 
3-Point Overall - Jayden Evanoff 
 

5-Person Basketball 

The 5-person basketball season went great our 4 district teams did a wonderful job representing 

LPSD.  The Newhalen Girls qualified for the State tournament where they went 2-2.  Johnna 

Nanalook was selected to the state all-tourney team while Faith Clark and Kristina Askoak got 

selected to the good sport team. 

 

Regional Results: 

Port Alsworth Boys 3rd Place 

Newhalen Boys 5th Place 

 

Newhalen Girls 2nd Place (State Qualifier) 

Port Alsworth Girls 3rd Place 



 
 

 

 

SNAP Meet 

This year UAA will not be leading workshops for this event due to budget cuts.  After some 

adjusting, we were able to put together some great classes tied to the theme “The Science of 

Health and Nutrition”.  Students and instructors are excited to get together for this end of the 

year event.  Early numbers indicate about 150 participants this year. 


